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COVID-19 UPDATE 
February 24, 2023 

 
 
Dear Team Members at Mather Place, 
 
Since our update on Monday, February 20, we have had two residents and one 
employee test positive for COVID-19.  

 
IN-PERSON DINING TO OPEN TUESDAY: 
We plan to re-open the restaurants for in-person dining starting next Tuesday, February 
28. As always, carry-out and delivery are available. 

 
Please take care and stay well. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Katrina O’Neill 
Executive Director 
  


